OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
AMERICAN SAMOA GOVERNMENT

August 27, 2024

GENERAL MEMORANDUM NO. 196-24

T Distribution List
From: Chief of Staff
Subject: Island Wide Clean-up on Friday, August 30, 2024

The Island Wide Clean-up for this month is scheduled for this Friday, August 30, 2024. All
departments, agencies, offices, and authorities are asked to redirect their clean-up efforts to their
designated schools under the Adopt-A-School program.

This month’s IWCC aligns with the return of students to school next week, making it an ideal time
to complete any remaining work at your designated schools. Your participation in clean-up

activities at these schools will replace the initially designated IWCC stations.

As always, your full support of the IWCC is greatly appreciated.
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